
From: Noel, Jennifer <jnoel@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/7/2013 8:09:27 AM
Subject: RE: Update on UNC Football tickets

Good morning. I'm just checking in. I understand President Pastides already extended an invitation to 
one of the Conti executives, Tim Rogers. He's accepted and this is great news. I'd just love to be able 
to follow-up with the other members of the executive team. I'm happy to reach out to Trey myself, I
understand how busy you are.

Thanks,
Jennifer

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 9:39 AM
To: Noel, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Update on UNC Football tickets

Last correspondence with Trey Walker (Tuesday at 2:47 p.m.) - His response: Working on it. Jenny
Mack has submitted the request. Standby for update.

I'm hoping for details next week.
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 8:25 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Update on UNC Football tickets

Good morning. Any chance I can get an update on this today?

Thanks,
Jennifer

-----Original Message-----
From: Noel, Jennifer
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 2:22 PM
To: Katherine F. Veldran
Subject: Update on UNC Football tickets

Katherine,
Good afternoon and greetings from Dallas! I just wanted to see how your call went last week
regarding tickets for the UNC game. As I mentioned before, this is outside of our regular ask and we 
understand that it may not work out. However, we have committed to Continental that we'd make this 
happen for their team. So I'll need to start looking for alternative ticket options ASAP.
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Thanks,
Jennifer

Sent from my iPad


